
 

 

June 11, 2024 
 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
Kimberly Sheaffer 
Pennsylvania Insurance Department  
1326 Strawberry Square 
Harrisburg, PA 17120 
 
Dear Kimberly, 
 
RE:  PROPOSED RULEMAKING ON INSURANCE PRODUCER LICENSING 
 
On behalf of the Insurance Agents & Brokers of Pennsylvania (IA&B), thank you for the opportunity to review and 
provide comments on the proposed rulemaking regarding insurance producer licensing. We greatly appreciate the 
effort to streamline and simplify the regulation. 
 
The adoption of this regulation will allow agents to better understand and apply the law as amended by Act 147 of 
2002. We are particularly appreciative of the Department’s efforts to work with IA&B and discuss concerns during 
the initial drafting of this proposed regulation over the past year, including important clarification regarding the 
role of the insurance producer as a representative of either the insurer or the consumer in a given transaction. 
 
Again, we truly appreciate the open lines of communication and thank you for your work on updating this 
regulation. 
 
Sincerely,  
  
Johnathan Savant 
Government Affairs Director 


